
Steve Pullen 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Larry, 

John E. Kieling [John_Kieling@nmenv.state.nm.us] 
Friday, May 11, 2001 4:07 PM 
Larry Loy 
Steve Pullen 
Re: Public meeting 

Your e-mail has been forwarded to Steve Pullen. 

Larry Loy wrote: 

>Dear Sir: 
> There was a public meeting in Roswell, NM on May 4 reference the 
> Triassic Park project. At that meeting Steve Pullen's email address was 
> given out. The one I wrote down was incorrect and I searched the state 
> website for his address but it wasn't listed. I would appreciate it if 
> you would forward this message to him. 
> ----------
> I am the Special Services Administrator for the City of Roswell. 
> Among my several duties is supervison of the city/county emergency 
>management function. I was at the meeting in Roswell on May 4, 2001 and 
>found it very informative. 
> 

> You mentioned there will be a second meeting to discuss water 
> issues. I would like to be notified of that meeting. I can be 
>contacted at this email address, phone number 505-637-6298 and mailing 
>address is P.O. Drawer 1838, Roswell, NM 88202-1838. 
> 
> As a FYI point, our Mayor has received several letters expressing 
> concern on the approval of the permit for Triassic Park. Each of them 
> have requested a 90 day extension for additional review and public 
> comment. The common thread is water and wildlife safety issues. There 
> were other issues but those two seem to be the predominate ones. 
> 
> Respectfully, 
> 
> Larry G. Loy 
> Special Services Adminstrator 

John E. Kieling, Manager 
Permits Management Program 
Hazardous Waste Bureau 
2044 A Galisteo 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505 
(505) 827-1558 
john_kieling@nmenv.state.nm.us 


